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Go to our transportation website and tell us about your 

transportation experiences. We want to hear from you! 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our websites resources are geared towards providing you with the best 

information possible regarding the transportation services being offered in the 

state of Kansas, attempt to network those services for the customers we serve, 

and pass along any successes, improvements, pitfalls, or roadblocks to the 

Statewide Independent Living Council of Kansas (SILCK) for purposes of systems 

advocacy.  

“Oh the Places [We’ll] Go!” 
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